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An Invitation to Join the International Advisory Board 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Jiang, 

Founded as early as in 1892 by Gerhard Krüss, ZAAC – Zeitschrift für anorganische und allgemeine 
Chemie (Journal of Inorganic and General Chemistry) has been a forum for inorganic and general chem-
ists ever since. Over the decades and in addition to the editorial guidance and commitment of the edi-
tors, the scientific quality of ZAAC has always been guaranteed through an illustrious group of outstand-
ing experts in inorganic chemistry, the board members. Today it is our pleasure to invite you to join the 
International Advisory Board of ZAAC.  

Since we know of your many commitments, we can assure you that we will do everything to keep your 
involvement to a minimum. Every guidance and assistance you can provide will help. As a member of 
the International Advisory Board you would act as an ambassador of ZAAC, increase its visibility and 
strengthen its scientific reputation. You would not be involved in the daily routine of the journal, but 
your scientific advice and expertise may be called for in difficult and/or controversial cases or for occa-
sional refereeing. 

Most important, after all, is that you demonstrate your support for the journal through the submission 
of excellent manuscripts – the Board members' contributions must set the standards for ZAAC! Having 
said this, we look forward to receiving submissions from your group. 

As a member of the International Advisory Board your name and affiliation will appear prominently in 
the journal, on the ZAAC homepage (www.zaac.wiley-vch.de) and in promotional material wherever 
space allows. You will receive complimentary access to the online version of the journal and you will 
have the opportunity to purchase the Publisher's books under the same terms and conditions as book 
authors (currently 25% discount). Your term on the International Advisory Board of ZAAC would be from 
January 1, 2021 through the end of 2024, which may be extended for a further four years. 

Should you have questions regarding any aspects of ZAAC and your potential involvement, please send 
an e-mail to esmueller@wiley.com. We trust that you share our enthusiasm about ZAAC and look for-
ward to hearing from you soon – an e-mail answer as short as "agree" would suffice. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ihre Zeichen/Your reference 
      
Unsere Zeichen/Our reference 
Chemistry/ESM 
TEL 
06201/606-149 
pers. E-MAIL 
esmueller@wiley.com 
 
 
Datum/Date 
10. Mai 2022 

WILEY-VCH GmbH, Boschstraße 12, 69469 Weinheim, Germany 

Prof. Hai-Long Jiang 
University of Science and Technology of China (USTC) 
Department of Chemistry 
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Dr. Eva-Stina Müller, Publisher, ZAAC (Wiley-VCH) 
 

On behalf of the Editors 

Prof. Dr. Thomas F. Fässler, Editor, ZAAC 
Prof. Dr. Christian Limberg, Editor, ZAAC 
Prof. Dr. Guodong Qian, Editor, ZAAC 
Prof. Dr. David Scheschkewitz, Editor, ZAAC 


